
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/25/2014 11:46:15 AM
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Maguire, William

(William.Maguire@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: MCE Customers Impacted by Code of Conduct Violation

Gurbux - thank you for the heads-up. I will reach out to someone here that you can 
talk to. I should note that while many of our employees are represented by the IBEW, 
we play no role in their activities regarding CCA or other advocacy activities.

From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 11:16 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Randolph, Edward F.; Maguire, William
Subject: FW: MCE Customers Impacted by Code of Conduct Violation

Brian, please see the e-mail chain below and the attachment. We need to urgently make sure 
that PG&E is not in violation of the code of conduct. Please look into this and have the 
appropriate person at PG&E give me a call. Thanks for your prompt attention to this.

Gurbux Kahlon

Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102

Tel: 415-703-1775

E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Maguire, William
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 9:50 AM
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To: Tom, Jonathan P.; Kahlon, Gurbux
Subject: FW: MCE Customers Impacted by Code of Conduct Violation

FYI...

Will Maguire

Regulatory Analyst | OGA Liaison
Energy Division | Market Structure and Design
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 703-2642 | william.maguire@epuc.ca.gov

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute 
or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and 
delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

From: Dawn Weisz fmailto:dweisz@mcecleanenerav.orq1 
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 9:27 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul
Cc: Maguire, William; Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: MCE Customers Impacted by Code of Conduct Violation

Paul,

As per my voice message yesterday, an email message from the IBEW 1245 was 
distributed throughout our community late Wednesday afternoon and is now circulating 

broadly. The email message is directly linked to PG&E’s anti-CCA activity and is a 
clear violation of the Code of Conduct. It is filled with very inaccurate and misleading 

information and is having real-time impacts on our customer base. As described in the 
attached letter, we are asking for specific action to be taken as soon as possible to 

avoid continued impacts to our customer base.

SB GT&S 0086922

mailto:william.maguire@epuc.ca.gov
mailto:dweisz@mcecleanenerav.orq1


Thanks very much and please let me know if you have any questions.

Dawn

Dawn Weisz

Executive Officer

Marin Clean Energy

781 Lincoln Ave., Suite 320

San Rafael, CA 94901

415-464-6020

dweisz@mceCleanEnergY.com

www .roceCleanEnergy .com

MCE is committed to protecting customer privacy. Learn more at: www.mceCleanEnerav.org/Drivacv
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